
DECEMBER 27, 1975 

Office of 	the White House Press Secretary 
(Vail, Colorado) 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

The reception for the White House staff members at the President's house 
tonight has been canceled. 

There would not have been enough time for the President to attend the 
reception and get to the DKE dinner on time. 

# # # 

Digitized from Box 19 of the White House Press Releases at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library




